
Hong Kong e-Legislation set to be the only government 
legislation website from July 1 
********************************************** 
     Hong Kong e-Legislation (HKeL) will be the only 
government legislation website from July 1, 2018, following 
the discontinuation of the previous Bilingual Laws 
Information System (BLIS) on the same date, a 
spokesperson for the Department of Justice reminded the 
public today (June 29). 
 
     The spokesperson said, "To help the public learn more 
about HKeL, we have published leaflets introducing the 
major functions of HkeL. The leaflets can be obtained from 
the major public libraries, district offices and the sales 
counter of the Information Services Department. Users' 
guides and slideshows on major functions are available on 
the HKeL website for quick reference. 
 
     "To improve the user-friendliness of HKeL, we have 
recently enhanced the Quick Search function to facilitate 
quicker access to a particular provision or multiple 
provisions in a chapter. In addition, a Quick Links Panel has 
been added on the HKeL homepage to promote direct 
access to certain popular features like the Chapter Number 
Index and the Glossaries of Legal Terms." 
 
     The spokesperson added that the Government will 
continue to listen to the views of users to enhance HKeL for 
the benefit of the general public and the legal profession. 
 
     HKeL was launched in February 2017. To facilitate the 
transition from BLIS to HKeL, the two websites have been 
running in parallel. After consulting the HKeL Liaison Group 
and considering the views of the legal profession, it was 
decided that BLIS would discontinue service on July 1, 
2018.  
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